St. Peter’s Episcopal Church

Christmas Day Delivery for Meals on Wheels

Volunteers will deliver a warm meal on Christmas Day - Tuesday, December 25t to
those who normally receive food from Meals on Wheels.

We will coordinate with Meals on Wheels and provide a sign-up sheet to drivers.
Drivers will return the completed sign-up sheets to Meals on Wheels, and St. Peter’s
will plan the cooking, packaging and delivering of the meals on Christmas Day.
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